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Dear Friends, 
 
October and Autumn are upon us with 
winter chasing at their heels. I was 
looking at the vine in all its glorious 
colour which is a reminder of the 
changing seasons. 
 
 
 
 
I have been thinking of the Kirk family in recent 
days and was reminded of the verses on our cairn 
from 1 Peter 2:5 “..you also, like living stones, are 
being built into a spiritual house”.  
 
 

The living stones are us and the Kirk 
family help in many ways. I am 
privileged to see many of the family 
volunteering, looking after each other 
and helping in so many practical ways. 
 
 

 
 

 



This morning I was part of the café 
team setting up to serve folk in the 
café. Tomorrow I will be part of the 
seniors’ team serving our seniors 
from the kirk and the community. 
These are only two examples of the 
ways people volunteer. 
 

     Can you guess the 
volunteer pictured here on his wedding day. Points 
if you can name them both, answer on the next 
newsletter. 
 
John, supported by Lindsay guide and direct the 
staff and the Kirk family, please pray for them in all 
they do. Please contact us if you have any news we 
can share. 
 
 
With Love  
 
Linda  
 
07850411596 


